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Progressive Engineering Consultants, Inc. - Charlotte, N.C 

AB-1 

ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS 
 

City of Laurinburg 
P.O. Box 249 
Laurinburg, North Carolina 28353 
 
Sealed bids for furnishing the material for Delivery No. 2 – 25 kV Distribution Circuits will be received by 
the City of Laurinburg, North Carolina, at the office of Progressive Engineering Consultants, Inc. 4700-D1 
Lebanon Road, Charlotte, NC  28227 at 2:00 p.m. local time on Thursday, June 25, 2020 at which time 
and place the bids will be publicly opened and read.  
 
Proposals shall be addressed to Progressive Engineering Consultants, Inc., P.O. Box 690638, Charlotte, North 
Carolina 28227, Attention: Mr. Michael Dawson. 
 
The Contract Documents may be examined at the following locations: 
City of Laurinburg, Office of Electrical Director Laurinburg, North Carolina 
Progressive Engineering Consultants, Inc. Charlotte, North Carolina 
 
Copies of the Contract Documents may be obtained by contacting the office of Progressive Engineering 
Consultants, Inc., P.O. Box 690638, Charlotte, North Carolina, 28227, Telephone No. (704) 545-7327. 
 
The City of Laurinburg reserves the right to reject any or all bid proposals and to accept any combination 
of proposals which are deemed to be in the best interest of the City.  The City of Laurinburg invites and 
encourages participation in this bidding process by minority business enterprises. 
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